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17 MAY 2013 

 

A.6 - REFERENCE FROM SERVICE DEVELOPMENT AND DELIVERY COMMITTEE OF 
11 MARCH 2013 

BEACH HUT STRATEGY 

 

BACKGROUND 
 
At the meeting on 11 March 2013, the Service Development and Delivery Committee 
considered the issues of the Council’s beach hut strategy. 
 
The Committee received a presentation by the Council’s Streets and Seafronts Manager 
which gave details of the Tendring District Beach Huts Strategy and Policy Business 
Planning for the Council’s beach huts in five areas across the Tendring District.  The 
Committee was advised that, currently, there were 3,039 beach huts, which were producing 
a net income of over £800,000 per year and that demand for these remained high on waiting 
lists in prime locations. 
 
 

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS / COMMENTS TO CABINET 
 
Cabinet is now asked to consider the recommendations and comments of the Committee 
and determine its response if any: 
 
The Committee COMMENTS to Cabinet that: 
 

a) It had received an excellent presentation; and 
 

b) The Committee would not support any decision to allow overnight sleeping in any 
beach hut in the District. 
 

 
 

PORTFOLIO HOLDER’S COMMENTS / RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET 
 

a) That the Committee’s comments be welcomed and noted. 
 
 

 


